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September 10, 2020

Councilmember P.G. Sittenfeld

Cincinnati City Council
801 Plum Street

Cincinnati, OH 45202

CitvCouncil@cincinnati-oh.gov

Dear Councilmember P.G. Sittenfeld:

The purpose of this letter is to affirm the Northside Community Council Board's support of reinstalling parking

meters along Hoffner Street.

The Board of Northside Community Council discussed the safety concerns associated with sex trafficking, drug use,

and public drunkenness occuring on the southern block of Hoffner Street via email discussion between August

20-21, 2020. The lack of parking meters allows for illegal activity to occur around and behind abandoned vehicles

or vehicles parked for extended periods of time.

The Board of the Northside Community Council unanimously voted for a motion to support the reinstallation of
parking meters along Hoffner Street between Hamilton Avenue and Apple Street.

If I can be of any additional assistance, please contact me at president@northsidecouncil.com.

Respectfully,

Becky SmolenskI Finnigan

President, Northside Community Council

CC: NCC Board members

NCC membership via NorthsideCommunityCouncil.NationBuilder.com


